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Dates for 

the Diary 

8th April- 

Closed for 

Easter 

Monday 25th 

April- 

First day back 

20th May- 

Peter pan 

Production 

 

 

Blessed Peter Snow 

Catholic Academy 

Trust 

On Friday 1st April St 

Marys became part of the 

Blessed Peter Snow 

Catholic Academy Trust.  

Visit the website for 

information about the 

trust at: 

https://bpstrust.org.uk/ 

                 

  

 

 

 
The whole school have taken part in Holy Week assemblies in the run up to Easter. Class 8 worked 

really hard to adapt the traditional gospel story of Palm Sunday into a version that all pupils would 

understand! They performed the story as if it was a news report! All of the children spoke clearly 

and loudly and did a fantastic job starting off our Holy Week assemblies. Class 10 led a very moving 

and reverent assembly on the garden of Gethsemane. Class 11 led Stations of the Cross service for 

Good Friday, Wiktor did a wonderful job playing the part of Jesus and the pupils participated with 

calm reverence.  

 

    

 

 

On Thursday 7th April we had a Teaching and Learning 

Review from the Academy.  It was very positive for 

school and pupils and staff shone through. Thank you 

all so much for your support of school during this 

period of change. 

Our Holy Week assemblies and Mrs Riordan’s leavers 

Mass were beautiful. The children were most 

reverent throughout and it reminded our community 

very clearly that our Faith journey does include much 

sadness and loss yet great Hope for the future. 

Have a Happy and peaceful Easter, 

Mr Glover  
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EYU Dentist visit                       

 
Class 1 had a lovely visit from the dentist and dental nurse 

from Eclipse dental care in Batley. We found out lots about 

looking after our teeth and Dobby the dragon let us help to 

brush his teeth too. He was a little bit cheeky when he 

squirted water on us though.  

                                      

     

 

                                            

 

 

 

 Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) 

The PTF are a group of parents and friends of the school who organise events such as the summer 

gala, discos and movie nights. The group is open to everyone. We hold meetings every 4-6 weeks in 

term time and all are welcome. Every year there are members leaving as their children leave the 

school. It would be a big loss to the school to not have a PTF. Are you interested in becoming a PTF 

member? and have spare time to help with events in school? If so, please contact the school office 

and speak to Becky or Jodie and we will take your details. The next meeting scheduled is Thursday 

12th May @ 6pm in School.  

The PTF have previously: 

 Donated to the building of the outdoor classrooms, the new astro turf,  

Purchased whiteboards and books for classrooms  

And subsidised school trips e.g. Cliffe House. 

Every year we buy the Panto refreshments, 

Christmas Party Gifts, Leavers Presents and 

Holy Communion Gifts.  

    
 
 

Retirement and Goodbye 

We would like to wish Mrs Riordan 

a wonderful well deserved 

retirement after being part of our 

St Mary’s family for 28 years. 

Thank you for all that you have 

done for the school over the many 

years, your service to the school 

has been incredible! We had a 

special Mass this morning to say 

our final goodbye. Mrs Riordan will 

be missed by us all.  
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    Bravo Awards  

Class 6- Gracie & Kai 

Class 7- Lola B & Lillie-Mae 

Class 8- De-Andre & Devon  

Class 9- Patrick, Antoni & Willow  

Class 10- Finley C, Oscar, Finley C & Sophie  

Class 11- Loui, Mia P, Patrick H 

Super kid Awards 

Class 1- Jordi & Norina 

Class 2- Mia N 

Class 4- Phoebe W 

Class 5- Archie C 

                                   

 

Panto Reminder 

St Mary's Theatre Group have 

kindly invited us to two special 

performances of their 

production of Peter Pan on the 

20th May. The cost is £3.00 

and payment is due by the 6th 

May through ParentPay. If you 

need your ParentPay details to 

pat then please contact the 

School office.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News  

 

Sports leaders are delighted at the news of a 

'recognition treat' planned for July for all of 

their hard work & commitment to running 

activities throughout the year for KS1 children 

at lunchtimes. Well done!  

        

 

Reception -Locala Screening 

26th & 27th April 

Locala nurses will be in school to carry out 

screening tests. A letter has been sent to 

parents/carers about this and contained 

advice on what to do if you wish to 

withdraw your consent.  

Living with Covid 

From 1st April, the Covid guidance has changed and school is 

now operating under the Government’s ‘Living with Covid’ 

plan. Anyone who has symptoms of a respiratory infection 

AND a high temperature should stay home and avoid contact 

with other people until they  no longer have a high 

temperature and they feel well enough to resume normal 

activities. 

Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result will be advised 

to try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people 

for five days, which is when they are most infectious. For 

Children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice is 

three days. 

School continues to follow good hygiene routines and ensure 

rooms are well ventilated. 
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Outside Activity Clubs 

  Follow the link for Easter Events in Kirklees 

https://kirkleestogether.co.uk/2022/03/28/egg-stra-special-events-in-kirklees-this-easter-2/ 

 

  

 

        

https://kirkleestogether.co.uk/2022/03/28/egg-stra-special-events-in-kirklees-this-easter-2/
https://kirkleestogether.co.uk/2022/03/28/egg-stra-special-events-in-kirklees-this-easter-2/
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